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August 28, 2023 

Land Use Plan Meeting, 6:00 P.M.  

 

In attendance: 

 Trustees: Beth vanHaaren 

       Julie Reese 

       Don Black 

 Staff:       Administrator Andy Ehrhart  

       Fiscal Officer Deborah Watson 

       Zoning Administrator Mike Arnold 

            Zoning Board Members: Jerry Hirt 

            Josh Wilkerson 

            Consultants: Joe Tuss 

             Assistant: Amy Wiedeman 

      

CALL TO ORDER  

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

Administrator Ehrhart reported that he met with Joe Tuss and put some things together so that this   

Round,(round 2) could be more efficient.   

 

There was much discussion on what to code each parcel or groups of parcels.   

 

Completed more than expected. 

 

Next steps will be Review of final plan and the Map. 

 

Adjourned at 8:14 

 

 

 


